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Seattle, WA 98101-3140

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
is doing the second Five-Year Review of the
Boomsnub-AIRCO Superfund Site, located at 7608
NE 47th Street in Hazel Dell, Washington.  The site
is approximately two miles east of Interstate 5 and
one mile west of Interstate 205, near NE 78th Street
and NE 47th Avenue.

This review provides a routine check-up to make
sure that the soil and groundwater cleanup conducted
following the 2000 Record of Decision continues to
protect human health and the environment.  The
cleanup included removing contaminated soil and
modifying and operating a groundwater treatment
system that removes and contains chromium and
volatile organic compounds from groundwater
beneath the site.

The Boomsnub-AIRCO site includes a former
chrome-plating facility and the currently operating
Linde Vancouver gas manufacturing plant.  The site was
added to the EPA National Priorities List (NPL) in
1995.

How you can Get Involved:

EPA welcomes your participation during our review
taking place through September 2008.  If you have
information that may be helpful to EPA, please contact
Claire Hong, EPA Project Manager at 206-553-1813
or hong.claire@epa.gov
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